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Scope 
This policy sets out the procedures for the South Australia Local Government Boundaries Commission 

(Commission) for the publication of documentation relating to council boundary change proposals received by 

the Commission. 

Key principles 
To increase the transparency of boundary change proposals and the Commission’s recommendations. 

Publication of received proposals 
The Commission will, upon receipt of a proposal (administrative or general) publish all documentation received 

(unless deemed confidential) on the Office of Local Governments website in PDF format.  

Notification of the Commission recommendations 
The Commission will publish its recommendations for both Stage 1 and Stage 2 proposals on the OLG website. 

The Commission will publish the correspondence sent to the relevant proponent notifying them of the 

Commission’s recommendations on the OLG website. 

Publication of any other material 
If the Commission determines that material in relation to received proposals should be published for the public’s 

benefit, then the Commission may publish material as they see fit.
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